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Ottawa, January 18, 1911.

In reply to your letter of the 9th instant

asking for information as to islands in the Georgian

Bay, I beg to say that I am forwarding you under separate

over a list showing the Zelands which remain unsold

and the [p]rices thereof, also a set of plans showing the

islands. These that nave been sold are marked out in

red.

Your obedient Servant,

in Pa:

135 East Sixty-sixth Street,

W York, N. Y.
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